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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

Aiboland Museum in Hapsal, Estonia, for which SF-Foundation, among other things, offers support of 

refugees from Ukraine, is located right on 

the shores of the Baltic Sea with a lovely 

view of the water. The Estonian Swedes 

Cultural Association arranges many nice 

activities at the Museum. On July 2nd, 

they gave a two-hour long open-air con-

cert with songs about the ocean and sea. 

At the same time, the Museum staff sold 

fish soup and pancakes. At another table 

Ukrainian refugees were given the oppor-

tunity to sell some of their national 

specialties. 
 

Sunny summer greetings to the Friends 

of SB Foundation from Estonian Swedes 

and Ukrainian friends in Hapsal, as well 

as from  
 

the Board Members of SB Foundation, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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